
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Nalunaiqsijiit Inuit Cruise Ship Training Initiative 
 
Start Date:  July 11, 2025 
End Date:  November 1, 2025 
Nunavut-wide 45 sec 

The Government of Nunavut is now accepting applications for the new Nalunaiqsijiit 

Cruise Ship Training Initiative. This program is specifically designed for Inuit interested 

in pursuing a career in the expedition cruise ship industry. 

Nalunaiqsijiit, offered through the Department of Community Services, will provide 

training courses in Iqaluit in November, 2025. Successful candidates will also be invited 

to participate in a summer internship onboard a vessel. Graduates will receive the 

qualifications and certifications required to work as expedition cruise staff.   

Applications for Nalunaiqsijiit are now open. There are limited spots, and shortlisted 

candidates must go through an interview.  

To be eligible, applicants must: 

• be a Nunavut Inuk 

• be at least 18 years of age and 

• have a passport or can obtain a passport. 

To apply, please send a resume and a short cover letter explaining your interest to 

cruisenunavut@gov.nu.ca. 

For more information, please contact Christopher Gerlach, Tourism Development 

Advisor, at 867-975-7804, or email cruisenunavut@gov.nu.ca  
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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